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PERMIT NOTICE 

 

Beginning, Monday October 23, 2023 at 10:00 am, Buch Construction, the general 
contractor for Edens at Burtonsville Crossing, will begin construction along Old 
Columbia Pike between MD 198 and the north side of the Burtonsville Crossing 
Shopping Center.  The construction will involve replacement of a portion of an 
existing roadway lane immediately north of National Drive on Old Columbia Pike. 

To complete this work, crews are permitted to close two northbound right lanes on 
Old Columbia Pike, while one northbound lane will remain in operation.  If needed, 
the westbound right-turn lane on National Drive at its intersection with Old 
Columbia Pike may be may be temporarily closed.  Maintenance of Traffic, per 
MSHA standard details and the approved MOT Plans, will direct vehicular traffic 
through the work zone during all work hours.  

Those with questions regarding this work should contact Mr. Zac Quattrone, Buch 
Construction Project Manager, at 724.825.6234, or zquattrone@buch.us.com 

 

 


